
Friday 12th July 2019

Whole School News
Important Dates
Friday 12th July Sports evening 5.30pm
Tuesday 16th July Year 5  Rutherford Appleton Lab trip
Thursday 18th July Year 5 & 6 performance 2pm and 6pm
Tuesday 23rd July Leavers service and picnic, term ends at 12pm 
Wednesday 4th September Start of term
Friday 27th September Macmillan coffee morning
Friday 25th October Inset day
Monday 28th October ςFriday 1st November Half term
Tuesday 3rd December Whole school panto trip

Sports Evening
A reminder that this takes place this evening and begins at 5.30pm. Children need to arrive back at school at 
5.15pm. Please let school know if your child cannot attend. 

Children need to wear PE kit, including trainers and a tee-shirt in the colour of their House Team. 
Each child needs to bring a water bottle and sun protection.

Last day of term
On the last day of term (23rd July) there will be the year 6 leavers service at 11am ςeveryone is welcome.  The 
ǎŎƘƻƻƭ Řŀȅ ŦƛƴƛǎƘŜǎ ŀǘ мн ƴƻƻƴΣ ōǳǘ ǿŜ ƛƴǾƛǘŜ ŀƭƭ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ǘƻ Ƨƻƛƴ ǳǎ ŦƻǊ ŀ ǇƛŎƴƛŎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ōŀŎƪ ŦƛŜƭŘ ŦǊƻƳ мн ƻΩŎƭƻŎƪΦ  
Children must be accompanied by their parents, carers or an adult; please let the school office know if someone 
else will be picking up your child and looking after them for the picnic.

We hope that all parents/carers can attend.

Water bottles
It is important that children have a water bottle in school, particularly during the hot weather; please can they 
also have a hat in school and have sun cream applied before coming in.

Dinner Money
All outstanding dinner money must be paid off by the end of the academic year. 

Change for Life
For more information and support with making Healthy Choices, visit https://www.nhs.uk/change4life/about-
change4life

https://www.nhs.uk/change4life/about-change4life


Whole School News continued

The children and staff at ASC have worked really hard this term to produce lots of fantastic art work, 
including these super murals.
We still have spaces on ASC and breakfast club, please contact the school office if you wish to book on.



Sports News

Oxford United Football Day

We were visited this morning by Olly the Ox, mascot for Oxford United Football Club, and his team.  They ran 
some taster sessions for the children as part of the prize won by Elliot in year 2 when he designed a mask for 
the club mascot. 

Each child has received a t-shirt and we have all really enjoyed taking part in the coaching sessions.

Thank you Elliot for winning the competition and providing the school with such a fantastic opportunity!






